
 

REMINDER 
 

Hi 4WS 
 

Thanks for all the contributions so far for our Lucky Dip for the 
Brisbania School Fete next term. 

 
We could definitely do with some more donations of 

either cash (so we can buy wholesale stock) or 
lucky dip size prizes for Girls and Boys. 

 
Anything you can contribute really is greatly appreciated. 

 
If you can bring it in to class before the end of term 

(Friday, 20 September) that would be FAB! 
 
 

Thanks so much! 
Alison (Bellina's mum) 

 

 


